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I oppose the enactment of Measure 114. This is a nightmare for Oregon State police 

and for anyone attempting to facilitate this bill. It creates more red tape than anything 

and the very people that might be inclined to enforce this will be so frustrated 

because they are the ones that have to give the classes and issue the permits and 

will create an extreme backlog. it will soon be evident that the choice not to enforce it 

would look more and more appealing as the backlog grows longer and longer And 

besides that we all know they took an oath to abide by our US Constitution and our 

Oregon state constitution and both of those allow possession of firearms and to make 

that possession stuffed with so many regulations that it’s impossible to have freedom 

is repulsive to the constitution’s intent. And I believe the Supreme Court will find that 

to be true as well. 


